
Subject: Re: Why each package should reside in its own directory?
Posted by masu on Tue, 15 Apr 2008 09:13:16 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I would keep them separately and add includes and libs as needed.
Then you can update the external libs as you want and also use it within TheIDE.
It is equivalent of handling for example OpenGL libs within TheIDE.

You could even use TheIDE's command line feature to automate your building tasks (update
external libs, rebuild them, recompile TheIDE project).

I do not see any disadvantages in doing so.

Matthias
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